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GET Committee 

From: Michael Bush < Michael. Bush@ Bush lnvestments.com > 
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 10:00 PM 
To: GET Committee 
Cc: Michael.Bush@BushInvestments.com  
Subject: Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1(10)) 

Dear Councilmembers, 

I'm writing in SUPPORT of Marc Takamori as the Director for Transportation. Mr. Takamori has an impressive 

combination of education and experience that is easily observed on his resume, but more importantly he has earned 

the respect and appreciation of his colleagues (superiors, peers, and subordinates). 

I've had the good fortune of working directly with Mr. Takamori for several years in the private sector and have 

continued to follow his actions and accomplishments while in public service. He possesses the rare combination of 

technical skills and intuitive leadership that tends to bring out the best in those who work with him. He is a 

consensus building team player who genuinely cares about our community. 

It is without reservation that I write in support of his nomination. You can rest assured that you will have done 

what's best for Maui County citizens by confirming Mr. Takamori's nomination as the Director for Transportation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael Bush 
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